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How to Introduce Happiness as a New Horizontal Theme in Adult Education and Counselling  

 
“Now and then it's good to pause in our pursuit of happiness and just be happy.“ 

Guillaume Appollinaire 

 

Final Meeting and Multiplier 

Seminar in Nuremberg, 

Germany 
 

Since our project will soon come to an end, we 

want to inform you about the last important event 

of the project, the European Multiplier Seminar 

that will be hosted by the German project partner 

PS:Akademie Nürnberg. We have invited adult 

education experts from many European countries 

that do not participate in the project in order to 

enable them to spread the project’s results also 

into their countries and to contribute to a widest 

possible dissemination. 

 

 

The highlight of the Seminar will be a lecture of 

Professor Dr. Ruut Veenhoven, titled "Greater 

Happiness for a greater number. What can adult 

education contribute?". Ruut Veenhoven is  

emeritus-professor of 'social conditions for human 

happiness' at Erasmus University Rotterdam, 

director of the "World Database of Happiness" and 

founding editor of the "Journal of Happiness 

Studies". 

 

Other lectures will be from Professor 

Beutelspacher, founder of the Mathematikum 

Gießen, who will tell us why mathematic can 

make us happy, and from Mag. Klaus Linde-

Leimer, about happines in adult education. 

 

 
Prof. Dr. Ruut Veenhoven 

 

The Seminar will also have workshops and the 

presentation of the Happiness Toolbox database.  

 

It takes place on 14th November 2011 at the 

PS:Akademie in Nürnberg. Participation is free! 

 

Should you be interested to participate, then 

contact please the project partner mentioned 

below! If you are from another European country 

that does not participate in the project, then you 

might even get your travel costs reimbursed! 

 

You can find more details about this chance at the 

project website! 

 
 

 

For more information visit our Website www.key-competence-happiness.eu  

 

Blickpunkt Identität  

Susanne Linde & Mag. Klaus Linde-Leimer  

E-Mail: office@blickpunkt-identitaet.eu  

Phone: +43 681 10 43 45 03 
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use which may be made of the information contained therein. 

         

 


